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Friday 25th June 2021 

Week Commencing Monday 28/06/2021 

Monday — Woodwind Lessons.   

Tuesday— Piano/Keyboard/Guitar Lessons.  Year 4 Wider Opportunities Brass Lesson.  

Wednesday— Violin Lessons. 

Thursday— Normal School Day. 

Friday— Percussion/Brass Lessons.   

Individual School Photographs 

Individual and family photograph orders must be returned to school by 
Thursday 1st July to ensure that your photos are back in school before we 

finish for the summer holidays. 

Safeguarding 

We would like to thank all of our families for their continued support in 
maintaining social distancing and wearing face coverings whilst dropping off 

and picking up children from school.    

In the interest of staff safety, could we please request that if you need to 
approach any member of school staff that you always wear a face covering. If 

you have an exemption certificate please contact the school office and alternative 
arrangements will be made.  

This approach will be continued until further notice.  

Your support ensures that we have a safe and smooth drop off and 
pick up each day. 

Thank you 

School Meals 

Due to unforeseen circumstances our school kitchen is closed at present and 
our school meals are being made off site. 

We would like to thank our school meal provider for their support in providing 
us with lunches this week. 

Unfortunately we will not be able to provide hot meals next week. If your child would like a 
school meal please order from the sandwich selection on Lunch Shop. 

We will inform you when our kitchen reopens. 

Thank you for your support and understanding during this time. 



Parent Information 

Please follow this link for Covid-19  Guides, Information and Risk 
Assessments             

Playground Equipment 

In the interest of the safety of  your children, please could we remind 
all parents and carers that children should not play on the outdoor 
equipment before or after school.  The equipment  should only be 
used when supervised by a member of school staff.  Thank you 

School Track Suits 

Navy blue tracksuits with the school badge embroidered on the jacket are 
now available from our uniform suppliers — Rainbow Uniform (formerly 

Bang Bang) and Jaymax in Leigh and Impressions in Golborne.  If you are 
replacing your child’s tracksuit  please would you consider purchasing our 

official school tracksuit.   

Music Lessons 

Music fees are now available to pay for this half term on Lunch Shop.   

Inspire Sessions 

This year we are fortunate enough to be able to offer two Inspire sessions for all of our new 
starters.  These will take place over four weeks.  Ten children and their parents have been 
invited to attend one of three sessions on either 24th June and 1st or 8th 
July.  All the children have been invited to a session without their parents 
on 15th July. Parents of new starters will have received an email this week 

regarding updated arrangements for the Inspire sessions. 

 

Neighbours 

Could we please ask that parents and carers are mindful and courteous 
to our neighbours when dropping off and picking up from school. 

Thank you 

Snack and Milk 

Snack and milk money for this half term is now available to pay on 
Lunch Shop.    

Please ensure that this is paid by Monday for your child to 
continue to receive their snack. Thank you 


